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Monday 26th February, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Headteacher’s Update Letter 26.02.24 
 
Welcome to Term 4!  
 
One week in and the weather may remain unpredictable, but one thing you can rely on is the positive 
welcome and return to learning students and staff have given each other since last Monday. 
 
There is a real focus on ‘Core Knowledge’ in lessons – the 3-5 key facts and new learning that takes 
place to help build students’ understanding, knowledge and confidence over the course of the year.  
 
Parents are reminded that letters are sent every term that explain the content covered by each 
subject during that term – very much helping you have positive conversations at home and 
supporting your child with their learning. 
 
These letters can be found in the Curriculum section of our website here:  
Wadham School - Curriculum 

 
Simply click the Year Group in the red section on the right of the page to see specific information.  
 
Do not hesitate in contacting your child’s tutor or subject teacher should you have any questions about 
the curriculum, forms of assessment, or how students can access and complete work set over Teams 
and other online platforms.  
 
Similarly, we encourage all parents to speak with staff at Parental Consultation Evenings, and we’re 
looking forward to the next round of evenings this term at the following times: 
 

• Year 9 – Thursday 7th March, 4.00-7.00pm 

• Year 7 – Thursday 21st March, 4.00-7.00pm 
 
With routines and expectations well established, we’re excited to be  ‘learning more and doing more’ 
this term, and remain grateful of your continued support in this regard. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

 
Richard Burgas 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@wadhamschool.co.uk
https://www.wadhamschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=18


Top Performing Students  
 
As we start a new time, we’ve two weeks of successes to report on. Well done to everyone mentioned 
below. Question is – will you be there next week!  
 
Week Commencing 05.02.24 
 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

1 Mya-Rose W Henry M Emily H 
Frances E 

Savannah O 

Lewis W 
Charlton B 

2 James T Oliver N Benny S Sophie F Sophie H 

3 Amelia D Milly M 
Isaac G 

Emily H 
Amber S Chloe G 

 
 

Week Commencing 19.01.24 
 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

1 Lewis W 
Caleb R 

Bella S 
Michael M Michal L Elliotte W 

2 
Darcie D 

George J 
Oliver N Benny S Amber S Amelia J 

3 Matilda L Milly M 
Emily H 

Millie T 
Corey F 

Sean C 

Emre T 

 
 
Addams Family Values – Last Call for Tickets!  
 
It’s SHOW WEEK! 
This is the last chance to grab your place and see our 
‘Spooktacular’ take on The Addams Family!  

 

Home | Warehouse Theatre (thewarehousetheatre.org.uk) 

 
Performances take place from 7pm on: 
Wednesday 28th February 
Thursday 29th February 
Friday 1st March  
 
Tickets £8.50 (Concessions £5.50) 
 
Richard Burgas 
26.02.24 

https://www.thewarehousetheatre.org.uk/

